

Old Eglish Road Dungannon BT71 7BE

Tel: (028) 87 727277 Fax (028) 87 727610

23th November 2021

Dear Parent

The children will be having their Christmas dinner in school on Friday 17th December. If you would like your child to have a meal on this day, then please follow the instructions below.

Log on to SchoolMoney the same way you normally do to order a meal for your child. Select School Meals W/C 13th December and add Friday 17th to your basket and book/pay for the meal.

Children entitled to free meals do not need to pay for their Christmas dinner.

The cook would like numbers by this Friday 26th November at the latest.

Please note that the children finish school at 1:30pm for P1-P3 and older siblings and 1:45pm for P4-P7 on this day. Let whoever collects your child know of this change in time.

Yours sincerely

arbro

Sandra Ferguson

Principal